
» POOL REOPENING DELAYED » 
 

We were recently informed by the County Health
Department that a 10–12 day water rebalancing period

is required before final testing and reopening.
Unfortunately, we were not aware of this requirement

during our permit process. 

 � Final County Inspection: Thurs, Sept 11 (10:30am) 

In the meantime, Y members are invited to continue
swimming at Finley and Ridgway Pools. 

We truly appreciate your patience and understanding
as we work through this final step!  

We know you are going to love the refreshed pool
experience!

New         : Sept 11th (mid-day)


